
Cocktail reception at the Embassy on the occasion of Serbian Armed Forces (SAF) medical team rotation 
Sunday, 03 November 2013.

Ambassador Radomir Zivkovic gave a cocktail reception on 3rd November at the Embassy of
the Republic of Serbia in Kinshasa, on the occasion of the rotation of the Serbian Armed Forces
medical team contributed to MONUSCO, the UN peacekeeping operation in the Democratic
Republic of the Congo.  

The Ambassador greeted the guests and thanked the outgoing medical team for the
professional completion of tasks. He also welcomed the incoming SAF team.

The cocktail reception was attended by the members of the Serbian Diaspora and Major
Vladimir Bogdanovic on behalf of the Military Intelligence Agency of the Serbian Armed Forces
serving as UN peacekeepers in the Democratic Republic of the Congo.
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